
DEAR DAY - No Bussing
NOVEMBER 15TH

Remember, DEAR Day is November 15th and due to
Manistique Schools not being in session, we will have
NO BUS SERVICE. Please plan ahead for alternate

transportation.
There will be snacks for sale that day. Details coming 11/13.

November 9th 

Come learn more about the Catholic Faith with Fr. Ben,
Deacon Gary, and Mrs. Burnis. This club is for 5th - 8th
grades. A pizza snack will be served and will run from

3:15-4:00 pm.
 

This will also be prep for the Religion BEE

he Faith Club

St. Francis de Sales School
Week of November 7th, 2023

Look Ahead
November 13th

Picture Day Retakes
November 15th

DEAR Day - Drop Everything And
Read. School is IN SESSION

NO BUS SERVICE
November 21st

First drawing for the 2023-2024
52 Raffle! 

November 22-24, 2023
Thanksgiving Break

This Week’s
Events

Wednesday, Nov. 8th
PTO Meeting @ 6:00 pm

Thursday, Nov. 9th
10:00 am

Mass - 2nd/3rd Grade Leading

"Learning & Living our Catholic Faith in the Light of Jesus Christ"

November 6th,  2023 Winners
$50.00  - Stephen L. Wood
$25.00  - Bill Hentschell
$15.00   - Drew Ambrose
$10.00   - Archer Wood

52 Club Raffle winners

The Good News:
 Our virtue for November is Stewardship. This means using the gifts
that God has granted you. “Honor the Lord with your substance and

with the first fruits of all your produce”
 -Proverbs 3:9

Nov. 1st we celebrated All Saint’s Day at Mass with our Pre-K 4 class
dressing up as Saints. This is one of our favorite traditions here at St.
Francis. These little ones are a treasure and we can’t wait to see how

their gift’s develop! 



Smiles on Wheels will be here
Wed., Nov. 15th and Thurs., Nov.
16th. Please return your consent
forms to the office if you plan to

have your child seen or not.
Additional forms are available in

the office.

PICTURE DAY RETAKES
ARE COMING!!

Retakes are November 13th!
You do not need to sign up or fill
anything out. Just let your child’s
teacher know they need a new

picture.

 Shepherds of the Week 

These students have been following the Fruits of
the Spirit and leading their classmates on the

path of Virtue and Goodness.
Featuring our Halloween spirit this week! 

Absent: Adalynne C. 

Scrip - The RaiseRight App now includes a Meijer Ecard. You can purchase this while you shop and
use it right away to pay. All while earning Tuition and School credits back! 

See additional RaiseRight Flyers for the November RaiseRight Event and Holiday Info. 
Weather - It is cold outside!! Please send weather appropriate apparel including hats and gloves for
recess. Snow boots and pants will be required when there is snow on the ground.

Yearbook Survey

Our students need YOU! Please join our
next PTO meeting on November 8th at

6:00 pm in the SFDS Art and Science
Room. Come hear what events we are

working on for the school and see if there
are ways we could use your help! 

In-person or virtual attendance earns:
PK - Treasure Box coupon
K-5th - Free Dress Coupon
6th-8th - Homework Pass

We were made aware that
the Yearbook survey link
was not working. After

working with Mrs. White, we
believe we have this
corrected and would

appreciate another chance
on this. Please use the QR
code to access the survey.

Your response is
appreciated! 

#iGIVECATHOLIC is
coming up November

13th-28th.

If you are interested in
joining in on this Catholic
Giving event, follow the

QR code to the St. Francis
donation page. 

Proceeds will go towards
resurfacing our gym

floor.


